

## STATE OF CONNECTICUT CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

## VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

October 27, 2021

Mark Appleby Centerline Communications 750 West Center Street, Floor 3 West Bridgewater, MA 02379 mappleby@clinellc.com

RE: **EM-T-MOBILE-049-210910** – T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 37 Bacon Road, Enfield, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Appleby:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence of October 25, 2021 submitted in response to the Council's October 20, 2021 notification of an incomplete request for exempt modification with regard to the above-referenced matter.

The submission renders the request for exempt modification complete and the Council will process the request in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission 60-day timeframe.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Melanie Bachman Executive Director

MAB/FOC/laf

From: Mark Appleby <mappleby@clinellc.com> Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 10:04 AM

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>

Cc: Robert Stanford <rstanford@clinellc.com>; David Barbagallo <dbarbagallo@clinellc.com>

Subject: FW: CT11533B Incomplete Letter for EM-T-MOBILE-049-210910 (37 Bacon Road, Enfield)

## Melanie,

Please find attached correct structural analysis please let me know if you need anything else I will put a hard copy in the mail to you today.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thank you.



## Mark Appleby | Site Acquisition Consultant

750 W Center St, Suite 301 | West Bridgewater, MA 02379

Mobile: 860.209.4694 | Fax: 508.819.3017

mappleby@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com